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JNITED STATES'g
8" NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONn

$.. ; ,E REGION V
f,* 1990 N. CALIFORNI A BOULEVARD

%, SulTE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA
+,,,e WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596

License No. 04-17765-01

.

Department of the Navy
U.S.S. Jason (AR-8)
Fleet Post Office
San Francisco, California 96644

Attention: Captain W. H. Johnson
Commanding Officer

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated luly 1,1980 informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct itmis which we brought to your attention in our letter
dated June 11, 1980. Your corrective actions will be verified during our next
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

W
/ Herbert E. Book, ChiefFuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
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